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NEWSLETTER 
18th October 2019  

 

 

 We are an Emotional Friendly School!  
We have been awarded our ‘bronze’ award for 

being an emotionally friendly school. We are very 
proud of this achievement and we are now working 

hard on achieving a ‘silver’ award.  

Aldi Stickers 
Great news we have completed one whole poster! 

Thank you so much for your help. Please keep 
sending the stickers into school we are now trying to 

fill our second poster.  
 

Mustard Tree  
Mustard Tree have shared with school a great 
timetable of sessions they currently have on 

offer. We will display this timetable on our notice 
boards around school. If you’d like any further 

information, please contact Mrs Yardley in school 
and she’ll happily support you further.  

Film Night!  
 

Do you fancy dropping the kids back at 
school for a few hours?  

 
…well on Thursday 7th November we are 

offering a ‘Film night’ where you can do just 
that from 5.00pm until 7.00pm.  

 
Pay £3 per child, 2 children £5, 3 or more 

children £8 (family ticket) and we will 
supervise your child/children for 2 hours whilst 

we watch a movie and eat treats.  
 

You can secure places for the film night by 
paying online via ParentPay. You must pay in 
advance on ParentPay to enter on the night. 

All profits from the night will be added to 
school fund!   

End of Term  
Can you believe that it is already half term? Time 

flies when you’re having fun… 
 

School closes today for half term and re opens 
at 08.45am on Tuesday 29th October.  

       
We have had a great half term. All children have 

worked very hard in their new classes. Have a 
safe and happy half term break.  

 

 Mr Alzheimer’s  
The Mr Alzheimer’s Goes to School Campaign aims 

to start conversations about dementia, in the 
school, at home and in the wider community. 

 
We are taking part and have welcomed a Mr 

Alzheimer’s teddy to our school. He’ll soon be 
visiting our classes. We’d also like Mr Alzheimer’s 
to visit any families who have a member of their 

family who have dementia to help raise awareness.  
 

Speak to Mrs Hartley, Mrs Walker   
or Mrs Butler for more 

information.  

 
 
 

 

Sports News @ St Edmund’s 
 
 
Wrestling 
Well done to 4 of our wonderful KS2 pupils 
who recently received a gold medal each and a 
trophy at a wrestling competition. 
 
Rugby – Well done to all the children who took 
part in the Tag Rugby this week. Mr Warburton 
was very proud of you all 
 
Hockey – Well done to the children who took 
part in our recent Hockey Friendly. They won 2 
games and displayed great team spirit!  
 
 

 

Dates!!  
We have a busy half term coming up. Turn over 
this letter for an overview of key dates across 

October, November and December.  
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